

mmcsally

From: Charles R. Juliand [Charles.R.Juliand@noaa.gov]
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2006 9:37 AM
To: mmcsally
Subject: Re: Duckworth

That's not an acceptable solution. I'm not agreeing to any kind of a payment plan until after I look at his financials and make an independent determination as to whether he ought to be able to borrow the money or sell a boat or two. I'm only willing to credit the forfeited catch toward his debt if he pays in a lump sum. In the meantime, I'll be issuing a Notice of Permit Sanction in order to be in a position to pull his permits if he drags his feet.

mmcsally wrote:

> Chuck: I sent in the mail today copies of the financials from the prior
> hearing as well as the form to forfeit the proceeds of the catch to be used
> against the \$50K my client owes. He will also be sending you another \$7500
> by the end of next week. I have also advised him to apply for a loan which I
> do not think will be approved. In the meantime he is going to give me money
> periodically to send to you.

>
> Mark
>
>
>

